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Dear Comsewogue School District community, 

Jennifer Quinn, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

I am writing to wish each and every one in our community who observe a very warm 
and happy Hanukkah! 

During this special time of year, we reflect on the miracles that have occurred 
throughout history and the importance of bringing light into the world. Hanukkah - the 
festival of lights - serves as a beautiful reminder that even in the darkest of times, there 
is always hope, unity, and compassion to guide us forward. 

As your Superintendent of Schools, I am proud to see the spirit of Hanukkah embraced 
within our district. Our schools have always been a place to foster understanding, 
respect, and acceptance among all our students and staff. Together, we create a 
nurturing environment where everyone feels valued and included. 

For those who do observe, may the warmth of your Hanukkah candles fill your hearts 
with joy, peace, and love. And may this holiday season bring all of us endless blessings 
that illuminate our lives throughout the coming year. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Superintendent of Schools 
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